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Quickstart sessions to help 
Gateway students succeed 

 
Gateway Technical College is offering a series of sessions to quickly 

guide prospective students successfully through the admissions process and 

answer any question they may have on a number of topics including the types of 

programs to assistance in applying for financial aid. 

To encourage students to engage in this helpful process, the $30 

admissions fee will be waived and all students participating will be entered to win 

a $500 tuition voucher or bookstore credits. 

 The two-hour QuickStart sessions will provide students: 

• with information on career training and programs offered at Gateway. 

• with help on the admissions process – students can be admitted to 

Gateway during the session. 

• assistance in applying for financial aid – and the ability to apply during the 

session. 

• the ability to register for classes for Fall 2012. 

• information on other Student Support Services that can help them 

succeed at Gateway. 



Session times will be held 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Tuesdays and Thursdays, 

as well as 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. Saturdays at the following dates and locations: 

• Elkhorn Campus, 400 County Road H, July 28 

• Kenosha Campus, 3520-30th Ave., July 17 and Aug. 4 

• Racine Campus, 1001 S. Main St., July 21 and Aug. 7 

For more information, go to www.gtc.edu/QuickStart. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources to meet the 

changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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